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9/12/17
Meeting opened at 6:00 pm by president Jubal Durivage.
Present were: Adam Degree, Barb Dewyea, Jubal Durivage, and Marylou Durett.
August 8, 2017 minutes were read. Adam made a motion to accept the minutes, Barb seconded. Approved.
Treasurers report – as of 9/11/17 balance was $15,894.09. Marylou moved to accept, Jubal seconded, approved.
Discussion on the YE 2016/2017 account.  All approved and signed the report. Left it for the town clerk.
Discussion about the new flag holders.  Will set up a time to go through the cemetery for a count of how many we need. Help Jubal with the fall clean up.
The letter for Ron Morin was approved to be sent. Some discussion.
The letter from Duncan Hastings of Johnson was read.  It will be kept on file in case we feel the need to have him repair gravestones, etc. as his letter said.
Shirley McLane called Jubal.  She has a lot she want to sell. It was decided that that is up to her but the paper work needs to go through the town clerk. Could not find her lot on the map that we had. Jubal will get back to her.
New sale of Brian and Shelly Jones lot was marked on the map, section D row 1 #74.
Next meeting will be on October 10, 2017 at 6PM.  The next meeting after that will be in April of 2018.
Meeting adjourned 6:30 pm.
Respectfully submitted
Marylou Durett
Secretary


